


Dear Parents,

We would like to thank all the volunteers who offered to help for our Mother-Son & 
Father-Daughter dance. The following people have been selected to be on the Dance 

committee:

Patricia Afere
Martin Castaneda
Merelyn Baczor
Katlyn Colgan
Dana Hunter

If you have not been selected please look for our future events (Bazaar clean up or set up, Santa 
work shop, book fair, tricky tray, MOY/FOY) where you can work your “other” part of the work 

bond. 



Friday, November 6th 2015 
6:30 PM  

@ St. Stanislaus Kostka School 

$15.00 per person 

Please RSVP by October 23, 2015 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dress as if it’s the 1950’s 

Buffet and Dessert Provided 

Please turn in order forms before October 23rd, 2015 

Please send RSVP C/O  M.J.Zappola 4th Grade 

 

Student(s) Name__________________________ 

Grade __________________________________ 

 

Cost: $15.00 per person    # of People__________ 

 

Make Checks Payable to St. Stanislaus Kostka 

 


